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Planned activities include: multidisciplinary research projects, faculty-led 
seminars, workshops and seminars, networking and social activities, and 
end-of-program REU poster symposium.

The National Science Foundation (NSF) funds a large number of research 
opportunities for undergraduate students through its REU Sites program. 
An REU Site consists of a group of nine undergraduates who work in the 
research programs of the host institution. Each student is associated with 
a specific research project, where he/she works closely with the faculty 
and other researchers. 

Application review will begin from February 15, 2022 and continue until all 
positions have been filled.
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NDSU does not discriminate in its programs and activities on the basis of age, color, gender expression/identity, genetic information, marital status, national origin, participation in lawful off-campus 
activity, physical or mental disability, pregnancy, public assistance status, race, religion, sex, sexual orientation, spousal relationship to current employee, or veteran status, as applicable.  Direct 
inquiries to Vice Provost, Title IX/ADA Coordinator, Old Main 201, 701-231-7708, ndsu.eoaa@ndsu.edu.

For more information visit:   �����������������������

North Dakota State University departments of Computer Science and Industrial, Manufacturing Engineering and the department of Industrial and Systems 
Engineering at North Carolina A&T State University are pleased to offer this special program with funding provided from the National Science Foundation.


